May 1, 2025
Dear Tetonia friends,

It seems our 2025 is flying by . . . and now it's May! Aren’t we having a beautiful Spring?! We
live in such a beautiful place.

As the weather gets better, we’ll have more and more of our Tetonia kids and pets out and
about. Slow down when you drive through town and keep an eye open for anyone who might
dart into the street. Let’'s keep everybody (and all of our pets) safe.

This is a great time to clean-up our yards and neighborhoods. Let’s pick up trash and keep
things beautiful and clean in Tetonia!

We are working with some of our non-present neighbors to get some of our properties cleaned
up. We hope to see some improvements soon!

We welcome the Tetonia Play School business to Tetonia! We are excited to have you part of
our community.

We are hearing rumors of future growth in our area. Please let me know what your thoughts are
about the future of our town. While | hope to keep the same wonderful sense of community and
cooperative spirit in our town, let’s figure out how we can accommodate growth while still
keeping Tetonia — Tetonia! We will be sending a survey out soon! Please fill it out so we can
know what you are thinking!

Our flower fundraiser is happening! These are high quality flowers that you will enjoy all
summer! Order by May 23. Check out the flier on our Facebook Page! Contact Jacque if you
have any questions.

Our summer Blood Drive will be on June 12th. Sign up and plan to participate. It is a wonderful
(and fairly easy) way to GIVE to our community.



As we plan for our future growth as a city, we are considering a local option tax in Tetonia. This
would be a small local tax on purchases within the city. It would bring in revenue from the
stream of visitors we have throughout the year as they pass through (and stay the night) in
Tetonia. | will keep you posted on this. We are planning to put it on the November ballot.

Be sure to check out our rodeo grounds! We have some exciting things happening. We hope to
have many people use these grounds! It's a fantastic facility and it has a beautiful view.

May is always a busy month with the start of building season, the end of school, the start of
summer vacations, etc. etc. Be well. Be safe. Enjoy the weather!

Let me know what | can do for you!
Mayor Brent Schindler

mayor83452@cityoftetonia.com
208-497-8884
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